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Dear Honorable Chairman Mike Thompson and members of theSenate Federal and State Affairs 
committee, 

 

 I strongly urge your support to SB 208. 
 

I agree that the number of drop boxes across the state does need to be limited or completely done 
away with. If you did ever see the Movie " 2000 Mules" then you would see how drop boxes can and 
do take away from election integrity and can alter the outcome of an election. Please do yourself a 
favor and see this nonfiction excellent presentation, if you have not already done so. Please, let us 
do all that can be done to secure our Kansas election process.  

 

I would appreciate your support to SB 208. 

 

Sincerely, 
C. Simms 

Resident, Senate District #36 

 


